
Docket'No. 50-206 

Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Attention: Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin, Vice President 
Neclear Engineering, Safety, and Licensing 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Management Meeting 

This will confirm the telephone discussions between Mr. P. H. Johnson of this office and Mr. M. A. Wharton of Southern California Edison on March 16 and 18 1988 concerning a management meeting to be held between NRC and SCE representatives in the Region V Office at 1:00 p.m. on March 24, 1988. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss environmental qualification deficiencies associated with San Onofre Unit 1 and the corrective actions your staff plans to take before the unit resumes operation.  

Enclosed is a copy of our internal meeting notice which lists the anticipated attendees at this meeting.  

Sincere y, 

D. F. Kirsch, Director 
Division of Reactor Safety 

and Projects 

Enclosure: 
Notice of Significant Meeting 

cc w/enclosures: 
0. J. Fogarty, SCE 
C. B. McCarthy, Jr., SCE 
H. E. Morgan, SCE 
State of CA 
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